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RN101387231; Case No. 3264%
Compliance Agreement Effective Date: March 5, 2007

Dear Mayor Pro Tem Weatherman:

- This letter is to inform you that the above-referenced compliance agreement for Radionuclides expired on
March §, 2010, because the compliance agreement has a three year termination date. Accordingly, your
case is being forwarded to the Public Drinking Water Section for consideration of future action. A review
of the program database on June 1, 2010, indicates there are still elevated levels of the contaminant in the
drinking water. Please be aware that the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality may initiate
additional enforcement action to address these ongoing compliance issues.

You are welcome to call Ms. Cara Windle, if you have any general guestions about our enforcement
procedures or policies. However, because your file is now with the Public Drinking Water Section, we
recommend any specific issues or questions be discussed with that office at (512) 239-4691.

Sincerely,

k Dliver, Work Leader
Compliance Monitoring Team 1

cC: Chris Mayben, P.G., Manager, Water Section, San Angelo Regional Office, TCEQ
Mr. Elston Johnson, Manager, Public Drinking Water Section, Water Supply Division, MC 155
- Ms. Kristine Krieg, Radionuclide Coordinator, Public Drinking Water Section, Water Supply
Division, MC 155 ’
Mr. James D. Minor, City Manager, City of Brady, P.O. Box 351, Brady, Texas 76825
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